From: Felicity Andrews <femagee@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 11:32 AM

To: Tonya Federico <tfederico@sgcsd.net>
Subject: Lunch Monitor Position

Hello Tonya. I'm contacting you about my position as a Lunch Monitor at Sacandaga. Due to an
injury I'm unable to return to my position. | have very much enjoyed working at the school.

Sent from my iPhone



